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Communication to Industry March 10, 2021 

SAHPRA survey to determine company turnover 

 
Dear Industry Member  

SAHPRA will be embarking on a survey to determine the latest annual company 

turnover of licence holders to understand the impact of inspection fees on the licence 

holders within local industry.  

A sample of the current licence holders (Manufacturer, Laboratory, Wholesaler, 

Importer, Exporter, Cultivator) will be taken. As not all licence holders declare annual 

company turnover publicly, these companies will be contacted and requested to 

provide latest turnover.  

Deon Poovan, Senior Manager of Inspectorate and Regulatory Compliance, will be 

copied in all requests and the requested information should be provided to him.  

Contact Details for Deon Poovan: 

Email – deon.poovan@sahpra.org.za 

Mobile – 065 683 9783 

 

 

___________________ 

Mr Regardt Gouws 

Chief Finance Officer 

 

___________________ 

Dr Boitumelo Semete-Makokotlela 

Chief Executive Officer 
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